
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Y1 & Y2 Modern Muslim Talk 

 

Thursday 5th October 

Harvest Festival in church 

Census Day – please order a free dinner 

 

Friday 6th October 

Y3 & Y4 Handball inter-schools 

competition (postponed from 29th 

September) 

 

Wednesday 11th October 

EYFS eye test 

 

Monday 16th – Friday 20th October 

Scholastics Book Fair 

 

Friday 20th October 

Individual & sibling school photographs 

 

Friday 27th October  

TT Rock Stars Day – Dress up as a 

Rockstar 

 

 

 

 

 

01226 743008 

s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance 
 

Well done to this week’s winners:   

Year 6 

 

Attendance this week: 90.4% 

Attendance this year: 94.7% 

Attendance target: 96.5% 
 

 

 

This week 

 

 
The Year 1 children have had the 

opportunity to visit Conisbrough 

Castle this week where they loved 

learning facts about the history of 

the site.  It was certainly lovely to 

accompany them, they definitely 

showed how much knowledge they 

have already learnt. 

  

The Year 5 children have also had a 

wonderful experience at Jorvik 

Viking Centre where they were able 

to share their knowledge of what 

they have learnt in their history unit 

so far. 

 
 

Spotlight on Year 2 

 

We have had a busy time in Year 2 since learning all about Harvest Festivals.  

We enjoyed making turnip soup after re-telling the story of The Enormous Turnip but we were not so keen on the taste!  We also made stick 

puppets in groups and a clay turnip! We have also learnt about Sukkot, the Jewish Harvest.  We made Sukkah huts and sang songs.  

 

Year 2 have also been busy with spelling as well as reading and writing sentences using adjectives and verbs.  

Today was very exciting in maths because we were using our rekenrek counting frames for the first time. 

 

 

Elsecar Holy Trinity 

Primary School 
Church Street, Elsecar, S74 8HS 

McMillan Coffee Morning 

 

Thank you to those parents who attended the McMillan 

Coffee Morning. Thank you to those parents who 

attended and enjoyed a piece of cake and a cuppa! We 

raised a total of £120 which will go to cancer research. 

 
 

Twitter (X) 

 

Please make sure you are following your 

child’s class Twitter (X) page.    

 

EYFS - @WoodhouseClass 

Year 1 - @MiltonClass1 

Year 2 - @FitzwilliamY2 

Year 3 - @BiramClass 

Year 4 - @NewcomenClassY4 

Year 5 - @RockinghamClass 

Year 6 - @HooberClass1 

After School clubs  

 

 
 

It has been great to see so many 

children participating in our after 

school clubs.  

The children have loved every minute 

of learning new skills and taking part 

in the team games.  

Year 6 visit the National Coal Mining Museum 

 

 
Year 6 had a wonderful experience where they learnt 

all about what it was like down the mine.  

They also learnt about how people lived during the 

Victorian times and the horrible conditions that 

children as young as 5 used to work in.  

One of their favourite parts was definitely seeing the 

pit ponies!   
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